
 
 

 
 

 
A MESSAGE FROM 

PREMIER JOHN HORGAN 

 
 

As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, I am pleased to welcome everyone to 
Lung Cancer Canada’s 11th Annual Evening of Hope Gala. 
 
Since 2002, Lung Cancer Canada has been providing lung cancer patients with the 
vital resources they need, while also serving as a national voice of advocacy and 
empowerment. Raising awareness and increasing education around lung cancer 
can help improve outcomes and drive prevention of Canada’s most common cancer. 
Your contributions ensure they can continue to do this vital work, supporting the 
health and well-being of everyone in our province.  
 
This virtual gala is a wonderful opportunity for people across the country to come 
together in the spirit of hope, and I would like to thank the staff, volunteers, donors 
and sponsors who have made tonight’s event possible. There’s much work to be 
done, but together we can fight for those impacted by lung cancer and build a 
better future.  
 
Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful evening, and I wish you every success 
in your fundraising goals. 
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